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EVENT SOLUTIONS is proud to launch a new website that brings 
users new features, a sharp new design and a brand new 
navigation system. 

Regarded as one of the top event planners in Southern California 
for over twenty five years now, EVENT SOLUTIONS successfully 
organizes events in Los Angeles, Orange, Santa Barbara, San 
Diego and Riverside Counties. EVENT SOLUTIONS has handled 
hundreds of top corporate events, company picnics, product 
launches, grand openings, premieres and parties of all shapes 
and sizes. From Malibu Beachfront properties to Sporting 
Stadiums. From Corporate Picnics in the park to Hollywood 
Premieres and after parties, EVENT SOLUTIONS has organized the 
best of them.   

We remain a top Los Angeles Event Planner for some of the 
hottest events in some of the best venues in Southern 
California. We stared small and over the years have carefully 
built a solid reputation as one of the top players.  

Event Solutions is widely recognized as a major Orange County 
Event Planner as well, planning corporate picnics and weddings, 
with a wide range of services that includes handling Security, 
Transportation, any required permits as well as bringing the 
very best food always cooked fresh on site.  

Over the years our events have taken us all over Southern 
California. 

The new site incorporates the latest technology and the most up 
to date navigation system.    

 



“We’re extremely proud of the new site and are very happy to 
continue serving Southern California for over twenty five years”  

-– Brad Lipshy, founder and CEO. 

 

“With over two decades experience, EVENT SOLUTIONS remains at 
the top of their game.” 

    --Johnny Brenner, designer. 

 

 

 


